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Budget utilization report • Alan Rice 
Mr. Rice presented the Board of Education with a report on year-to-date operating expenditures compared to budget and prior 
year. Expenditures to date are in line with budgeted and greater than the prior year for the same timeframe. 
 
District vice principals update • Steve Wyer 
The district vice principals continue to work on rolling out their initiatives related to their respective portfolios.  They have been 
supporting all schools in planning for the challenges teachers and support staff may have faced as we returned to in person 
learning. All DVP have been ensuring there are numerous and engaging learning activities on the school and district websites in 
the event teachers and other staff require access to resources online. 
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